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Filing Clerk

Public Utility Commission of Texas
1701 N. Congress Avenue

P.0O. Box 13326

Austin, Texas 78711-3326

RE: SOAH DOCKET NO. 473-11-0945, PUC DOCKET NO. 38743

Enclosed is my answers to the questions for information as an intervenor
pursuant to the request of the Public Utility Commission. This includes
the original and three copies.
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Robert W. Elliott
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RE: SOAH DOCKET NO. 473-11-0945, PUC DOCKET NO. 38743

Staff-1-1

Staff-1-2

Staff-1-3

Staff-1-4

Staff-1-5

Staff-1-6

Staff-1-7

Staff-1-8

Staff-1-%

Staff-1-10

Staff-1-11

Staff-1-12

No, I do not have a habitable structure near any segment of the
proposed transmission line.

Yes, two segments of the proposed lines cross my property.
Proposed segment B23 crosses my property along existing 138 KV
line. Also, segment B22, immediately north of Haskell County
Road 288, crosses my property where B22 crosses U.S. 277.

Yes, an existing transmission line 138 KV crosses my property.
It parallels the proposed B23 transmission line.

Yes, an existing transmission line 138 KV crosses our property.
It is approximately one mile from our place of residence and is
visible. The current existing line is a double-pole line that
is an inconvenience to plow around.

No, there are no current windmills located on my property.

I am not aware of any directly affected landowner that did not
receive notice of the proposed transmission line project from
ETT.

No, I have not discussed any modifications to the proposed trans-
mission line route on my property with a representative of ETT.

My specific concerns about the proposed transmission line:

I make my livelihood solely from farming. The transmission line
would be a great inconvenience in my farming operation in that

it would be difficult to maneuver large equipment required in
farming around the poles and under the lines. I would lose
acreage due to the proposed transmission line and it would great-
ly decrease the value of my property, both for farming and for
hunting purposes.

Yes, I attended an open house presented by ETT concerning this
proposed transmission line on March 23, 2010 at the Munday High
School gymnasium.

The property boundaries were represented accurately, in my
opinion.

The primary use of my property is agriculture, both row-crop
and ranching. The proposed transmission line would be a
great inconvenience in both operations.

There is no specific feature of my property that would affect
the transmission line.




Staff-1-13 I am the sole owner of the property.

Staff-1-14 If the transmission line is routed on my property, I would pre-
fer segment B22 at the crossing of U.S. highway 277 just south
of the Knox-Haskell County line.




Re: SOAH DOCKET NO. 473-11-0945, PUC DOCKET NO. 38743

Staff RFA 1-1:

Staff RFA 1-2:

I deny that I own or reside in a habitable structure
within 500 feet of the centerline of any proposed
transmission line route in the docket.

I admit that the property boundaries for the property
I own are accurately represented on the maps provided
by ETT.
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